
EIGHT THOUSAND DOLLAR FEDERAL TAX CREDIT IS AVAILABLE


FOR FIRST-TIME HOMEBUYERS UNTIL DECEMBER 1, 2009 

In this time of relatively low interest rates and a cornucopia of homes available for purchase, a tremendous tax opportunity is presently available to many first-time homebuyers.  First-time homebuyers who close on their purchase before December 1, 2009 can generally claim a substantial federal income tax credit.  Persons who build their first home and move in by December 1, 2009 can generally claim a tax credit as well.

In either case, the amount of the credit available is the lesser of $8,000 or 10% of the purchase price.  So most new homebuyers would be eligible for the full $8,000 credit.

It is important to remember that what the government gives it also can take way or limit.  Thus there are limitations and restrictions on who can claim the tax credit.  For example, persons with substantial incomes may not qualify for the tax credit.  Persons who inherit their first home or who acquire their first home from a related person or business may also not be able to claim the tax credit.

It is also important to note that in some circumstances, the new homebuyer might have to repay the credit.  For example, if the new homebuyer does not use the home as his/her primary residence for three years after closing, the tax credit may have to be repaid.      

This list of restrictions and limitations is not exhaustive.  We invite you to contact one of our attorneys to confirm your eligibility to claim the tax credit or if you have concerns about the possibility of having to repay the tax credit.  We would be happy to assist you in answering any questions you might have and to assist you in you new home purchase.  Feel free to contact us at 262.723.5480.   

